GUNN HIGH SCHOOL

DAILY BULLETIN

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 13

- Fall Clubs Day is this Friday during lunch on the Quad and near the N building. Check out our 100+ clubs to see which one is right for you!
- If you want a Homecoming Spirit Shirt, order one before Sept. 22 at the SAC or online at https://gunn-titans-store.myschoolcentral.com/. This year's theme is "Around the Town."
- Come to the Quad today at lunch for the Mental Health Resource Fair! Make a stress ball, talk with reps from the Crisis Text Line and Children's Health Council, and win free prizes!
- Are you interested in a night of free food and performances? The Teen Arts Council is holding its first Open Mic Night of the year on September 22 at 7pm outdoors at the Mitchell Park Library! If you are interested in performing with a band, or a song, or a standup, email teenartscouncil@gmail.com or find the event on facebook and fill out the google form! Make sure to bring friends and blankets.
- Did you know that the Academic Center has peer tutors to support you in your classes? We have tutors for Math, Science and World Languages, so if you'd like help, come to the AC (next to the library) to fill out a Tutor Request. If you're good at a subject, help out your fellow students during your prep period by volunteering to tutor. Especially needed are tutors during A, C and E periods. We're recruiting a Mandarin tutor during E period. Earn community service hours -- come fill out a Tutor Application!
- Did you miss getting your school photo taken for your ID card in August? There's one more chance! Come to the Staff Lounge next Monday, Sept. 18, between 8:00 and 1:30 to have your picture taken.
- If you didn't get your school ID card printed or it doesn't have a barcode, go to the Student Activities Center to get it re-printed.
- Come to Gunn's weekly free yoga session -- every Tuesday at 4pm in Room V24 with Miss Ichikawa! All students and staff are invited.